
 

** Cancelled ** Home Stableford  
Message from Bob Wilsher:  
With the change in the weather and rain forecast for the remainder 
of the weekend and next week, I have cancelled the tournament! 
The course and weather would not be that well to play. With the 
continuing rain, golf carts would be path only and I have been 
getting people telling me that they would not be playing. 
  
See you all next month! 
  
Bob Wilsher, Tournament Chairman 

 


